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Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Ted Bohlen Individual Oppose No 

 
 
Comments:  

I strongly oppose replacing county council nominations for the HCDA with nominees 
chosen by Legislative leadership.  Doing so just for three specific community 
development districts of the State makes it worse.  Please defer this bill! 
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lynne matusow Individual Oppose No 

 
 
Comments:  

This is another state land grab, which reduces local participation. For many years the 
counties could not have a say in who would be on the HCDA boards. Thart changes 
several years ago, bringing in light. Please leave the law as is and let us have true local 
representation. 
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